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Your reference  MP07_0036 MOD 3
Our reference:  DOC14/123902
Contact Dimitri Young (02) 6659 8272

Mr Toby Philp

Senior Planner, Energy

Department of Planning and Environment
GPO Box 39

Sydney NSW 2001

Dear Mr Philp

Re: Exhibition of Modification Request for Glen Innes Wind Farm (MP07_0036 MOD 3)

Thank you for your letter of 5 July 2014 seeking comments from the Office of Environment and
Heritage (OEH) on the abovementioned proposed modification of this development consent. |
appreciate the opportunity to provide input.

OEH has reviewed the modification request which seeks to extend the time required to satisfy the
conditions of the current development consent by a further 12 months. On the basis of this review,
OEH is able to support the modification request.

If you require further information or clarification please contact me on telephone (02) 6659 8272.

Yours sincerely

/M%’Z 13 duly 2ol

DIMITRI YOUNG
Senior Team Leader Planning, North East Region

Regional Operations

Locked Bag 914, Coffs Harbour NSW 2450
Federation House Level 7, 24 Moonee Street,
Coffs Harbour NSW 2450
Tel: (02) 6651 5946 Fax: (02) 6651 6187
ABN 30 841 387 271
www.environment.nsw.gov.au




